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November 10, 2017
Greetings:
We are pleased to announce that Apothecary by Design (ABD) and the University of New England (UNE) are currently recruiting for a resident position in Portland, Maine for our PGY1 Community-Based Residency with a focus on Specialty Pharmacy. Please forward this message to your students and colleagues who may be interested in pursuing residency training after graduation. 

Our residency program provides in-depth training in the fields of specialty pharmacy and teaching with a focus on outcomes research. Our resident will develop and advance their knowledge and skills needed to become proficient clinical pharmacists through their training in the different areas of specialty pharmacy services offered at ABD. Our resident will specifically gain experiences working with pharmacists who have extensive experience in the areas of solid organ transplant, infertility, inflammatory disorders, and infectious diseases. They will also be named a clinical instructor at the UNE College of Pharmacy, and earn a teaching certificate while being integrated into the faculty team and working alongside the other PGY1 pharmacy resident at UNE.  A longitudinal research project focusing on patient outcomes in specialty pharmacy will be submitted for presentation at national conferences and will be eligible for publication. 

Candidates must apply through the Pharmacy Online Residency Center Application Service (PhORCAS). For more information about our residency program, please view our listing in the ASHP residency database, as well as visit: http://www.abdrx.com/about/residency-program/

The application deadline is January 7, 2018. Application requirements through PhORCAS include a current CV, a letter of intent indicating career goals and objectives for seeking a residency in specialty pharmacy, and three letters of recommendation. Candidates will be selected from the applicant pool for an onsite interview prior to the match deadline. 

If you have further questions about our pharmacy, please visit www.abdrx.com and if you have further questions about UNE please visit www.une.edu/pharmacy. In addition, feel free to email residency@abdrx.com with any further questions about our program. 

Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kenneth McCall, BSPharm, PharmD, BCGP – Residency Director at UNE
Dr. Kirsten Bruell, BS, PharmD – Residency Coordinator at ABD
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